Sent: 13 July 2018 11:38

To: Planning [
Ce: gordon macqueen [

Subject: 141 Albert Street, NW1 7NB ( The Spread Eagle pub) 2018/2560/L

Dear Elizabeth Martin,

In general we do not object to this proposed work but | hope you would be able to meet the builder
or the architect before work starts as the pub is a listed building. We would be happy to meet you
there.

Yours sincerely,
Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson,

Co-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC

Phone for Margaret Richardson 020 7387 7940



